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Don't forget to check our facebook for updates and more photos!  

Check the www.bcagp.org  website for internet edition newsletter archives.   
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Keim  

 

Simple repair of the stone of Susanna 

Hock who is buried in the  Hoch family 

burial ground on Bertolet Mill Road in 

Oley.  

The Keim burial ground on Boyer Road has had a three wall facelift!  The cement 

covering was removed and repairs that were needed were done and the wall re -

pointed.  Members of the Keim family association took up a collection and sent us 

a generous contribution towards the work and we financed the rest from grants 

given to us by the Jacqueline Nein Trust.  Work like this is expensive, but we can 

work with families to preserve the burial ground for hopefully at least our lifetime 

and many years to come.   

There are many burial grounds that do not have a regular care-

taker.  You don't need to wait for us to have a work party to help.  

If you have spare time and want to get some exercise keeping a 

burial ground maintained there is always something to do.  Some 

have family members that keep them in order, some have property 

owners who keep them in order.  Many have occasional helpers but 

not regular, and many have absolutely no one that cares enough to 

even take down the weeds.  We (BCAGP) do not own any of these.  

They do not belong to us.  We fill a void when needed but we don't 

and canõt, do it all.  We  try to keep accurate records of who owns 

the property that is the access to the burial ground, and which 

ones are taken care of and which ones are orphaned.  So if you 

have one in mind you would like to òadoptó we can help guide you in 

making the connections you need for access.  If you have none in 

mind, we can find one for you that either is your ancestors ôor in 

your locality.  We have some that have a caretaker now but that 

caretaker could use help and  we can provide you with contact 

with that caretaker.    
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Repairing sections of the wall at one of the 
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by the gate are sure to get in if this isn't  put back 

together soon.  Several smaller sections need re-

pair as well. Thanks to Florence Rothermel Heydt 

and other family members, the funding is in 

place.  Their contribution combined, with ours, 

will stabilize this burial ground and this project 

has begun this month.  

Work started 


